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PRESS RELEASE                               

Philippine Embassy, Canberra 
1 Moonah Place, Yarralumla, ACT 2600                 * Tel. No. 02-6273-2535   *                         www.philembassy.org.au 

 

 
Bayanihan, the National Folk Dance Company of the Philippines, Arrives in 

Canberra! 
 
16 June 2016 - H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Ambassador of the Philippines to 
Australia, and the personnel of the Philippine Embassy in Canberra welcomed 
Bayanihan, the National Folk Dance Company of the Philippines, to the 
Ambassador’s Residence in Canberra on 16 June 2016, following a successful 
tour in Sydney.   
 
Bayanihan will be performing on 17 June 2016 at the National Gallery of 
Australia as part of the 118th Anniversary of the Proclamation of Philippine 
Independence. END 
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